
 

WEARE TRUSTEES OF TRUST FUNDS 

Minutes of Meeting - May 8, 2019 

 
Attending: Lynda Fiala, Sarah (Dinwoodie) Whearty, Mike Pelletier 
Guest:   Don Rogers 
 
The Trustees heard a presentation from Don Rogers on funding for the Hillside 
Cemeteries. 
 
Hillside cemetery submitted a letter requesting $8,000 from the Dr. Ervin Eastman 
(letter says Irving, MS-9 says Ervin – correct spelling to be confirmed) principal for 
maintenance and upkeep of Hillside Cemetery located at Route 149, Deering 
Center Road in South Weare. 
 
The Trustees unanimously approved the request for $8,000 for Hillside Cemetery. 
 
The Trustees approved the minutes of the April 10, 2019 meeting. 
 
The Trustees will review the April capital reserve fund report and reconciliation at 
the June meeting. 
 
The MS-9s and MS-10s were received and will be reviewed at the June meeting. 
 
The next meeting will be held Wednesday, June 12, 2019 at 4:15pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: Sarah Whearty, acting secretary 
 
 
 


